
                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

NANTYGLO & BLAINA TOWN COUNCIL 

CYNGOR TREF NANT-Y-GLO A BLAENAU 
Mrs T Hughes Town Clerk/RFO 

Council Offices, Blaina Institute, High Street, Blaina NP13 3BN 

Swyddfa’r  Cyngor, Sefydliad Blaenau, Y Stryd Fawr, Blaenau, NP13 3BN   

 Tel: 01495 292817          e-mail:  clerk@nantygloandblainatc.co.uk  

 

Dear Member,  

You are summoned to attend a hybrid meeting of the Events Committee to be held 

immediately following the Meeting of the Town Council on Tuesday 26th March 

2024. 

 

If any Council Member or member of the public wishes to attend the meeting 

remotely, please contact the Town Clerk at the above e-mail by 1 pm on 26th March 

2024 for details of how to access the meeting. 

Yours sincerely, 

PP N Horner 

Town Clerk 

AGENDA 

 

A meeting to which members of the public are entitled to attend. 

 

Declaration of Interest 

Members are invited to declare matters of interest either at the beginning or at any 

time during the proceedings. Please note that all declarations of interest must be 

recorded in the book provided.  

 

 

1. Apologies:  

Members are invited to consider the apologies for absence received and to 

formally resolve to accept.    

    

2. Questions from the public:  
To receive any questions from the public regarding matters on the agenda. There 
is a 10-minute allocation time for any questions from the public. 
 

3. Correspondence:  
Members are invited to consider the listed correspondence, plus with the Chair’s 

permission, any urgent information that may well be received prior to the date of 

the meeting. 

None received to date. 
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4. Members invited to discuss prior to the Task and Finish group for 

appropriate and achievable events for up to 2025. Members are reminded 

that this could include events that are “bought in”, e.g. Play sessions during 

schools’ holidays, held by BGCBC children officers. 

 

5. Member items:  

Email from Cllr.John.A.Bond.Blaina@outlook.com (copy attached): 

Asking could Town Council raise a flag during the Pride month in June. LGBT 

Pride Month, is a month, dedicated to celebration and commemoration of lesbian, 

gay, bisexual, and transgender pride. 

 

 


